
 

      Celebrate Scholars Luncheon Recognizes 
   Scholarship Donors’ Impact on Student Success  
                   

On Friday, December 6, 2019, the sixth annual Celebrate Scholars Luncheon was held in the 
Lehr Room of Bolger Conference Center in Gordinier Hall at Millersville University with 200 guests 
in attendance, including scholarship donors, students, faculty and staff. The special luncheon is an 
opportunity to introduce scholarship donors to the students who benefit from charitable gifts and 
scholarships, and for students to extend their gratitude for the kind contributions that make a 
positive impact on their Millersville University student experience.  

 

 

 
 

Visit Imagine.Millersville.edu to learn how generous donor support helps students 
experience a transformative journey of success at Millersville University.   

 

 

 

 


